Prospectus for

Library of the Chathams Exhibit June, 2019
Entry Deadline: Let Celeste Fondaco (973-635-0845) know by June 1, 2019. Please send entry form & check to Rosemary Howlett by U.S. mail. Do not send entry form via email. Make the check out to Art League of the Chathams or ALC. Do this prior to the receiving. 
Receiving: Wednesday, June 5 from 10-12Noon at the Library of the Chathams on Main Street in Chatham Borough. 
Reception: Sunday, June 9 from 2:15 to 4PM at the Library.
***Please sign up for a food item for the reception either on a sign-up sheet on receiving day or by emailing Alison Hooper (alhooper2018@gmail.com, 973-507-9335) or Kay Aprea kayaprea@yahoo.com, 973-635-0689. ****
Removal of work:  Friday, June 28 at 10AM-12Noon.
Where:  Library of the Chathams on Main Street in Chatham Borough.
Entry Fee:  $10 for 2-3 pieces. Members must be current in their ALC dues. Check your ALC ID card to make sure it is the current one.
Procedure:  Fill out entry forms with the number of pieces – 2-3 pieces as the space is limited at the Library.  If artwork is large, we may have to turn down some pieces. (No titles required on entry form). Mail them to: Rosemary Howlett, 552 Summit Ave, Maplewood, NJ 07040, 973-444-4370. Sales tax should be incorporated into your price & is your responsibility.

Liability: Artwork will be handled with care, but neither the Township of Chatham nor the Art League of the Chathams will be responsible for any loss or damage, no matter how it may be caused. Your entry to this exhibit acknowledges your understanding & agreement with the above terms. ALC will also not be responsible for artwork left after pick-up day. We will do our best to contact you. Artwork will be placed in the storage room until you can pick it up.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Entry Form for the Art League of the Chathams Library Exhibit
Name_____________________________________________________
Address___________________________________________________

Phone_____________________Email___________________________

Number of pieces being entered:_____________________________

(No titles or other info necessary at this time.)
Please send entry forms with checks no later than June 1. Thank you!
Labels

Please fill out labels & attach one to the back AND one to the front of each piece.
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Hanging Guidelines
Professional hanging procedures are very important to keeping the quality of the Art League of the Chathams high. Below are some things to keep in mind when getting ready for an exhibit.

· When putting the wire on the back of paintings, wire them 1/3 of the way from the top.  This makes all the paintings hang at the same angle against the wall.

· Make sure the ends of wire are not sticking out.  It is suggested that you use tape around the wire ends to keep accidents from happening.
· Use acid free materials to back your watercolors.
· Make sure screw eyes are in the frame securely.
· All works on canvas (oil, acrylic, etc.) need to be framed unless the edges are finished.  Staples should not show.
· All art work should be dry.
· Mats should be clean and secure.

· Frames need to be in good condition.

Adhering to these guidelines will help prevent accidents or damage to your work.  And once again, neither the Township of Chatham nor the Art League of the Chathams will be responsible for any loss or damage, no matter how it may occur.[image: image1.png]



